
Executive Committee Meeting Summary 

June 9, 2025 

 

1. Chairman Craig Hammer called the meeting to order, welcomed everyone and 

recognized outgoing members of the Executive Committee: 

Jason Smith—Region 5 

Ryan Bishop—Region 7 

Roger Arbabi—Region 10 

Daryl Guymon—Region 11 

Nate Marshall—Region 14 

Ty Kennedy—Region 16 

Craig Morris—Region 17 

Roberta Hardy—Region 19 

 

2. The UHSAA staff reviewed the spring sports of baseball, boys soccer, unified 

track and field, track and field, lacrosse, boys tennis, softball, boys volleyball, 

girls golf and 1A boys golf. 

 

3. Mr. Brenan Jackson discussed coaches’ certification.  He reminded members that 

all coaches need to complete certification prior to coaching.  Districts and schools 

shoulder the responsibility of training coaches and using the RegisterMyCoach 

tracking system on Aktivate.   

 

4. Mr. Jackson reviewed the 2025-26 UHSAA calendar.     

 

5. Student Leadership Conferences will be held in the fall on a region level.  

Multiple regions can also join to have the Conference.  Sportsmanship 

representatives from each region will be trained by the UHSAA staff in 

preparation for the fall conferences.  

 

6. Ms. Jan Whittaker reminded and encouraged regions to hold their golf etiquette 

training clinics as soon as possible.   

 

7. Ms. Whittaker discussed the UHSAA sportsmanship initiative and encouraged all 

schools and regions to support the initiative by increasing the awareness of good 

sportsmanship.   

 

8. Mr. Jackson reviewed the spring ejection report. 

 

9. Beginning with the 2025-2026 school year, the swim season will be shortened by 

3-4 weeks. 

 

10. The Executive Committee approved the use of backstroke ledges in high school 

swimming.  Backstroke ledges will be used for the state meet at BYU. 

 

11. The Christmas moratorium for all classifications will be December 21-25. 

 

12. Mr. Cuff provided the Committee positive articles regarding education based high 

school activities.   

 


